ORLEANS COUNTY
NOTICE OF PUBLIC
HEARING

Please Take Notice, the
Village Board of Trustees
will hold a PUBLIC
HEARING on Wednesday,
July 9, 2025, at 6:00PM at
35-37 E. Bank Street,
Albion, NY 14411, to hear
from the public on the
consideration of changing
the street name from
Nashburn St to Zeppetela
Way
June 6, 2025
Tracy A VanSkiver
Clerk-Treasurer
Village of Albion




